
 

March 27, 2020 

Subject:  Service suspension due to the pandemic of Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) 
 

To:  The President  
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 
Asia Hotel Public Company Limited has been operating hotels and F&B business for more than 50 years. 

Currently, the businesses of the company have been interrupted by the pandemic of COVID-19, so do the 

tourism and hospitality businesses in Bangkok as well as in other provinces of Thailand.  

 

Due to pandemic as mentioned, together with the announcement of Emergency Decree by the government, the 

services of the hotel which include restaurants, banquets, spa, and gym are closed. All of these factors are 

substantial to the guests who are staying in the hotel. The hotel will be temporarily closed, starting in April, 

1st 2020. The timeframe of this temporarily closed is 1 month or until the current situation of the pandemic is 

resolved. In the meantime, the hotel will be renovating some major areas and facilities that cannot be done 

under normal circumstances. This renovation will surely provide guests with better experiences when the 

operation is fully returned.  
 

This information is provided for notification to the SET and for disclosure to investors. 

  

Best regards, 

  
 
 ………………………………..  
(Mr. Surapong Techaruvichit)  

Managing Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


